
November 25,2007 

Ms. Helen Baumann 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

G3PY SENT TO BOARD MEMBERS 
FOR THEIR INFORMATION 

DATE //- 30 -07 

RE: S9813R - New ball field at Light of the Hills Lutheran Church, Cameron Park 

Dear Supervisor: 

I support and favor the installation of a day use ball field at Light of the Hills 
Lutheran Church in Cameron Park that can be used by organized sports teams. 

This ball field is greatly needed in our community and will be used by thousands 
of residents for no charge. Since the County is not building and maintaining any 
new field for residents, this is a great opportunity to serve the community. 

Please support the children in our El  Dorado County Community by voting in favor 
of the church's planned ball field at your December 11 Board of Supervisors 
meeting. 

Sincerely, 








